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The Lions and Sea Otters had a
wonderful day with a visit from the
Warburtons factory on Wednesday.

Parents’ Evenings

Reminder: Parents' Evenings are from Monday
next week. If you haven't made an appointment
or if the times below are not convenient please
contact your child's class teacher or the school
office o make an alternative appointment.
Thank you.

Sea Otters:

Monday 18™ March - 5.30pm - 7pm
Tuesday 19 March - 3.20pm - 7pm
Lions:

Monday 18™ March - 5.30pm - 7pm
Tuesday 19™ March - 3.30pm - 7pm
Wednesday 20th March - 3.30pm - 7pm
Owls:

Wednesday 20™ March - 3.15pm - 7pm
Thursday 215" March - 3.15pm - 7pm
Tigers:

Wednesday 20™ March - 3pm - 6pm

Mrs Woodhouse taught the children
how to make healthy sandwiches and
the importance of a healthy lifestyle.
She told them about the history of the
Warburtons company and even gave
them some free bread to take home!
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News from the Tigers Class

The Tigers Class have had an exCiting couple of weeks as
part Of their trahsport topiC. They have learnt about
traCtors, trains and [orries SO far and have been |uCKy
enough to have had Visits from Johnh Knight with his
tracCtor, Craig SatChwell with his steam engine and
Daniel Emerson with his lorry. The children have had a
wonderful time and asked some really insightful
questions. Thank you to those parents who have

volunteered their time to come ih and share their
Knowledge with us. We still have |ots more exciting
trahsport Visitors t0 00K forward tO over the next few

weeks ahd on the 11" April we will be Visiting the
Aeropark.... more information to follow.




Coming Up

There will be a
KS2 SATS

information
meeting on
Wednesday 20"
March at 3.15pm
for parents of
Year 6

Miss North’s dance club are
practising hard for their
performance of Matilda at
Loughborough Town Hall on
the 25™ March. If you would
like tickets for this event
contact the Town Hall box
office or have a word with
Miss North.

Belton Mayday
Celebrations
Saturday 4™ May

All children are involved
and will be dancing.
We are proud to be
able to continue with
this lovely village
tradition and will be
starting maypole
dancing practice
week commencing
25th March.

We will be giving out
more details and
information nearer the
time.

Sporting news
We wish the qualifying
runners all the best in their
Leics. trials on Saturday 23™
March -good luck to Ava,
Dylan, Lydia and Erin!

The Y5&6 Netball match is
on the 26™ March at Oxley
School. The team has been
chosen by Mr Vasey - we wish
our team luck.

N\

BookPeople eek

Nurturing a love of books

Fair

Belton School O

Tuesday 26" March until
Tuesday 2™ April.




